
  

By email < co_rewrite@fstb.gov.hk > and by post   

 

11 August 2010 

 

Our Ref.: C/RIFEC, M72029    

 

Companies Bill Team 

Financial Services and the Treasury Bureau 

15th Floor, Queensway Government Offices 

66 Queensway 

Hong Kong 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Re:  Consultation Paper on Draft Companies Bill  

 Second Phase Consultation          

 

--- Please find attached the comments of the Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public 

Accountants on the above-referenced consultation paper.  

  

If you have any questions on our submission or wish to discuss it further, please 

contact Mary Lam, Assistant Director, Specialist Practices of the Institute by 

telephone on 2287 7086. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary Lam 

for Peter Tisman, Director, Specialist Practices 

 

PMT/ML/ay 

Encl. 
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